
 

FACULTY OF LAW BOOKSTORE  
 
 

The Bookstore is now CLOSED for the term. 
It will re-open on Monday, January 2nd, 2017. 

 
 

When the Bookstore is closed, course materials that are urgently 
required may be requested from the Bookstore manager. 

  Please contact m.haughton@utoronto.ca or 416-978-8891. 

 
 

For updated information, please remember to visit the Faculty of Law 
Bookstore website at: 

    
http://www.law.utoronto.ca/student-life/bookstore 
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